
_. __ _ _ . _ _

.g

; MAY 191988

.

Unjversity of Florida
EN: Dr. J. S. Tulenko

Chairman, Nuclear
Engineering Sciences Department

202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Gainesville, FL 32611

'

-Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-83/88-01

Thank you for your response of May 6,1988, to our Notice of Violation, issued
on April 7,1988, concerning activities conducted at your University of Florida '

Test Reactor. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Fmergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Mff.W.C.Vernetson, Director
of Nuclear Facilities, University
of Florida

idTr. Ratib A. Karam, Georgia
Institute of Technology

thr. Paul J. Turinsky, North
Carolina State University

Jr. R. U. Mulder,-University
of Virginia

becv ficense Fee Management Branch
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
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